
Report to Senate, Spring 2014 CCSU BOR Teaching Award Committee 
 
The CCSU BOR Teaching Award committee met and reviewed several worthy applicants 
for this award. The committee recommended one award winner each in the full-time and 
part-time faculty categories to the Provost. These were Dr. Kate McGrath from the 
History Dept. and Dr. Margaret Johansson from the English Dept. respectively. The 
recommendations were forwarded to the BOR. Dr. Johansson received a system-wide 
award. 
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